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March 13, 2020  4:30 pm 

 

Dear Illini West Students, Staff and Families, 

In an abundance of caution Governor Pritzker announced today that he is closing all public 

school districts starting Tuesday, March 17 and reopening Monday, March 30th. 

Illini West will be following the Governor’s directive and will close on Tuesday, March 17th and 

is planning on reopening Monday, March 30th.  During that time Illini West staff will do a deep 

clean of the facility. 

Make up day will be as follows: 

 Thursday, April 9th 

 Monday, April 13th   

Friday, May 22nd 

This is a fluid situation and updates should be expected. 

Please monitor Illini West website for further updates.  

 

Kim Schilson, Superintendent 


